
Getting things done – Lochee Park
#dundeewestend

Last summer, it was good to report the provision of a new picnic table in
Lochee Park.

This has been well-used and, at the request of residents, I asked the City
Council’s environment management team some time ago if further picnic tables
could be provided.
I am pleased to advise I had a positive response to this and recently asked
for an update on timescales.
In the past week I received the following feedback :

“Picnic tables are ordered and should be coming next week. We will look to
install as soon as we can.”
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